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The Anne Arundel County Forest Conservancy District Board met on Tuesday, 

September 10th, 2024 in the Severn Room at 2664 Riva Rd.  Bud Reaves, Peggy Elliot, Ryan 

Cuccia, and Brandon Willey attended.  Guests included Sarah, Nathan, and Mackenzie from 

Anne Arundel Forest Office. The meeting was called to order at 3:00 pm by Bud Reaves, 

Chairperson. 

 

Committees 

• Education – Discussed future tree plantings with local schools. 

• Legislative – Discussed FCA and Critical Area Law in Anne Arundel County, and future 

legislation coming down the line.  

• Weed Resistance- Discussed future of program and where the funding will come from for 

a Coordinator.  

 

Budget 

• Balance - $41,164.97             

• Expenditures  

o Ayton Tree Nursery     $11,250.00 

o Weed Warriors Reimbursement Expenses     $288.00 

o Camp Hickory Fees    $400.00 

 

Old Business 

• Ryan updated what happened at the statewide FB meeting.  

• Ryan’s status of becoming new board member.  

 

New Business 

• Discussed use of Funds available for Grants 

• Introduced Sarah and Mackenzie from Anne Arundel Forestry office.  

• Ryan brought up Save A Tree program and how we could be a mutual benefit to each 

other.  

• Grant Review- None at this meeting.  

 

Adjournment 

 The meeting adjourned at 4:30 pm.  The next official meeting will be November 12, 

2024.  The meeting start time, and location will be determined later. 

 


